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The June meeting of the Patient and Public Involvement Senate of the NHS Northwest 

Innovation Agency was devoted to a presentation of the OpenCARE project.  

This is a joint project between BARTs Hospital, University College London, AIMES (the IT 

company responsible for developing the technology), Liverpool University and some 

specialist cardiac centres. The project is in the second phase of the development of an 

Artificial Intelligence system for reading cardiac MRI scans. 

It is anticipated that this will prove more accurate than the scans being interpreted by the 

human eye, more consistent and faster. This in turn will speed up the diagnostic process and 

reduce patient waiting times.  

More information can be found at https://aimes.uk/opencare/ 
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